Message from the Mayor

With the current public health crisis, | cannot stress enough that we must all
work together to actively reduce the exposure and transmission of the Covid-19
virus. The Town is closing all parks and playgrounds and public washrooms.
Access to the public facilities are limited to employees.

Please consider alternate activities and avoid physical contact with others. Stay
at least 2 meters from others and make frequent hand washing a habit. When
coughing or sneezing: cough into a tissue or the bend of your arm, not your
hands and dispose of any tissues you have used as soon as possible into a lined
waste basket and wash your hands immediately. Avoid touching your face.
Transmission of the virus occurs through the eyes, nose and mouth.

All work that is performed should only happen with social distancing in place.
Minimize physical contact with others.

Reduce trips outside your home. We all need to exercise extreme caution when
conducting our daily activities during this difficult period.

Rod Peters
Mayor



